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On june9 of this year a working meeting was held between the chairman of the  International 
Investors Association Of Georgia Osman chalishkan Mzhavanadze,  the chairman of Trabzon
Chamber of Commerce and Industry Suat Hacısalihoğlu and the members of the Board of
Directors. During the meeting, the sides discussed the problem caused by the Kovid Pandemic,
the importance of opening the land border between Turkey and Georgia, economic relations
between the two countries, planning and implementation of new joint projects. Mr. Osman
shared information with the participants of the meeting about the planning of a new airline in the
direction of Tbilisi-Batumi-Trabzon / Trabzon-Tbilisi-Batumi, the participants of the meeting
expressed their full support and thanked Mr. Osman for the visit. The Chairman of the
Association, the Chairman of the Chamber of Commerce and Industry of Trabzon M. Suat
Hajialioglu and members of the Board of Governors were invited to Georgia.
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